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 Day light savings time (March 10th ), the first day of spring, the trees starting 

to bud, and more signs of spring on the way and at last no more gray, cold days for us. 

We love the snow and all of it’ s magic., but now it’s time to  experience the fabulous 

Spring Time! 

 March is also National Nutrition Month! During this month, many of our 

teachers will be focusing on what it means to be healthy and creating health habits! 

 

March 15th we will be celebrating every-

thing green and mischievous. Wear your 

green before you get pinched!  
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Mark Your Calendar 

March 1-Spirit Day: Dr. 

Seuss Day 

March 1- Read Across    

America 

March 6-Spring Picture Day 

March 11-Mixed Bag De-

signs Fundraiser Begins 

March 15-Spirit Day: Green 

Day 

March 22- Coffee with the 

Principal: 9 am 

March 23-Open House and 

Spring Family Social 

March 25-Mixed Bag De-

signs Fundraiser Orders Due 

March 29-Spring Break Gap 

Camp forms due for School 

Age Students 

 

 

 

 

April 10-Sibling’s Day After-

noon Snack: 4 pm-4:30 pm 

April 8-12-Week of the 

Young Child 

April 12-Spirit Day: Wacky 

Tacky Day 

April 15-19-Spring Gap 

Camp for School Age       

Students 

April 22-Earth Day Celebra-

tion and Lady Bug Release: 

10 am-11 am 

April 26-Spring Art Gallery 

On March 1st we will be celebrat-

ing Read Across America Day by 

reading as many books as we can! If 

as a school we reach 100 books, we 

will have an ice 

cream party the 

week of March 

4th! 

 

We are so excited to start build-

ing a great school year! Priority 

Enrollment for the 2019-2020 

School Year will begin the first 

week of March.  
Curriculum Corner 

Even though literacy is part of our daily 

focus, we will spend extra time on it this 

month as it is Literacy Month. The teach-

ers will be reading all different stories. 

You are more than welcome to join in 

the reading fun and 

volunteer in your 

child’s classroom. 

Contact your teacher 

if you are interested. 


